
PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE 
The Board of Directors has commited to 
fund a research program at UC Davis if 
an approved program is conceived by Bill 
Davis. If anyone has any input please 
contact one of the Directors. 

Paul Dias has done a fine job with the 
Christmas Party so lets all get signed 
up. A fine time will be had by everyone. 

The Board of Directors purchased six U.S. 
Open tickets and they will be distributed 
as follows; Christmas Party golf tournament 
(Superintendent Low Net and Low Gross, 
Class F Low Gross and Low Net each one 
ticket), One ticket as a door prize at 
Poppy Hills and one at the Annual Meeting*, 
See you there. 

STAN BURGESS, CGCS 

MEETINGS 

JANUARY 13 

FEBRUARY 

MARCH 13 

APRIL 16 

MAY 4 

JUNE 

Poppy Hills, Monterey 

Haggin Oaks, Sacramento 

San Jose CC, San Jose 

Mountain Shadows, Rohnert Park (Annual Meeting) 

Rossmoor GC, Walnut Creek 

San Francisco GC, San Francisco 

* Many thanks to Frank Barberio, his staff, Mira Vista CC and its staff 
for making us feel so welcome. An excellent time was had by all. 
The hospitality was exceptional. 
Also many thanks to Pavel Svihra, Horticultural Advisor in Alameda Co for 
his presentation. 


